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Re: Redevelopment Letter

From: GandP P;inrde (plaL215p@gmail.com)

To: vijay.vihar@yahoo.in

o1te. SunaaV.,_6 Oc]obrcr, 2019 08:13 pm IST

Honorable Secretary and respected MC members,

We give our consent to start the redevelopment process.

Thank you and Regards,
Poonam and Girish Pande
(partners Ahuja & Ahuja (Bombay)).
Flat 3D/1

Sun, Oct 6, 2019 at 12:33 AM Vijay Vihar <vijgyJylhgt@ysh ojn> wrote:

Dear Member,

we have received letter from members to start the process
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of redevelopment.
Kindly g ive your consent by emai l .

Thanks,
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